
WISEBURN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 MODIFIED MEETING PROCEDURES 
 

 

As per Executive Order N-29-20 from Governor Newsom, the Wiseburn Unified 

School District Board of Education meetings will move to a 

virtual/teleconferencing environment using Zoom. 

 

The purpose of the Governor’s executive order is to control the spread of 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) and to reduce and minimize the risk of infection by 

“limiting attendance at public assemblies, conferences or other mass events.” 

 

The Governor’s executive order on March 12, 2020, already waived the 

requirement for a majority of board members to physically participate in a public 

board meeting at the same location. 

 

The intent is not to limit public participation, but rather to protect public health 

by following the recommendations given by the Governor of California and the 

Los Angeles County Department of Health on March 12, 2020, that public 

gatherings should be held only in venues that allow social distancing of six feet 

per person. 

 

Beginning with the April 16, 2020 Board meeting and until further notice, 

Wiseburn Unified School District Board meetings will be held teleconferenced.  

Public comment will be accepted via this link.  Please copy and paste this link 

into your web browser and your comments will be recorded and (if desired) read 

into the record during the Public Comments section of the Board meeting.  

Comments will be collected until 2:00 p.m. the day of the Board meeting. 

 

https://forms.gle/rpbXBkK5a8goyc248 

 

Also beginning with the April 16, 2020 Board meeting and until further notice, 

Wiseburn Unified School District meetings will be live-streamed at the link 

below.  Please copy and paste this link into your web browser: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYbNBo8D02csVg-

eKR3iMUg?view_as=subscriber 

https://forms.gle/rpbXBkK5a8goyc248
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYbNBo8D02csVg-eKR3iMUg?view_as=subscriber
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